
 
 
 
14 January 2016 
 
 
 
Lee M 
Via email to:
fyi-request-3527-0327ecaa@requests.fyi.org.nz 
fyi-request-3530-a977af13@requests.fyi.org.nz  
fyi-request-3528-e34da6d1@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Lee M 

Official Information Act Request 

Thank you for your emails of 6 January 2016, requesting information under the Official 
Information Act (OIA) that relates to:  
 

- Changes to ACC45 claim forms 
- ACC claims management resource portal OIA request 
- Manner of making an ACC claim. 

 
ACC is working on your requests and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and 
certainly by 15 February 2016. 

 

If you have any questions we will be happy to work with you to resolve these. We can be 
contacted via email at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Government Services 
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